
Philip J. Sutton
People-to-People Award
The Philip J. Sutton People-To-People Award is given to an individual in recognition of outstanding service and technical contributions to the engineering profession and for their unselfish devotion to community service.  

Qualifications/Method of Selection:  

The 2021 Awards Committee makes the selection of the recipient based on the following criteria:
· Professional Accomplishments, Memberships, and Awards
· Involvement in Non-Profit, Not-for-Profit, Community or Humanitarian programs for the benefit of the community at large. (Include offices held, if applicable)
· Professional and personal integrity are beyond question and reputation is more than local in character.
Complete Nomination Package:  Nominations must include the following items:

· 2021 People-to-People Nomination Form

· Minimum of One (1) Nomination Letter on Organization Letterhead
· Resume with full professional experience
· Additional information may be included, such as newspaper clippings, company announcements, or other vital supporting information about candidate.
The nomination package must be submitted in PDF format via email attachment (including supporting documentation).  Please email the nomination package to Bryan Eldridge, 2021 Engineers Week Awards Chair, at both e-mail addresses: bryan.eldridge@mckee.com  and eldridgeb@asme.org
Nomination forms can be found at the following web site link:

http://www.chattanoogaengineersweek.com/?Information&ProfessionalEngineers
Deadline:
All completed nomination packages must be received via email by 



Friday, January 29, 2021 to be considered.  

Questions:
Any questions may be sent via email to Bryan Eldridge, 2021 Engineers 


Week Award Chair.  
Award Presentation:  The winner will be recognized at the Chattanooga Engineers Week Luncheon presented by the Tennessee Society of Professional Engineers.  It is scheduled for Monday, February 22, 2021, from 12:00 pm until 1:30 pm.
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